
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5
th

 July, 2017. 

 

 

 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal  

District of Adare-Rathkeale 

 

 

Report on Footpath from Kildimo to the Beer Garden Public House – there is  

no update on last months position which is set out below 

 

 

 

Design & Delivery Services have put forward a proposal with estimated costings to 

Transport Infrastructure Ireland (TII) for Compulsory Purchase Order (CPO) of the land 

and associated works, to include kerbing on the existing path.  It has been prioritized for 

assessment by TII and Design and Delivery are awaiting a response.  

 

Is mise le meas, 

 

 

 

Declan Flanagan, 

Executive Engineer, 

Rathkeale Area Office. 

 

 

 


